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Traffrc Committee

Attention: John Rooney

730 Wisconsin Avenue

Racine, WI53203

Dear Traffrc Committee Members,

I would like to express our need to have a crossing guard on the norttreast corner

of rWisconsin Street and Barker Street. As you know, many of ou children at Jane

Elementary School walk to and from school each day. However, this corner poses an

immediate danger to those children trying to cross on their way to and from school.

Traffrc routinely exceeds the posted l5 M.P.H. speed limit and thus makes it perilous for

the children to cross especially considering the volume of traffrc present at the start of

school and when it lets out. Before a tragedy occr¡rs at this intersection, I urge your

committee to consider the benefits of having a safe crossing intersection at this comer for

these wonderful children.

Sincerely,

Janes Elementary School

It-6t¡r

]üfalter Robles

Janes Elementary School

Interim Directing Principal

1425 Wisconsin St, RACINE, Wl 53402
262.664.6550 tel ) 262.664.6553 fax

Watter.Robles@racine.kl 2.wi.us I www.racine.kl Z.wi.us


